
Moore Center Resources Page
We've assembled a collection
of resources that we feel will be
helpful to our families and staff.
Feel free to check them out and
send us your suggestions. Our
goal is to help in any way
possible as we all deal with the
issues caused by the Covid-19
pandemic. We are also posting
updates to help you understand the impact it's having on The Moore Center in
general.

Visit Our Resources Page

$50 Visa Gift Cards for Those in
Need

Our management team and Board of Directors
collaborated on a way to get short-term funds
to families and staff who need help with
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https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0
https://moorecenter.org/covid-19-resources/


essentials, like food and medicine. The
purpose of this initiative is to support families
and staff on a crisis/essential basis. We're
keeping things simple and acting on trust rather
than a complicated application process.
There’s no one reading this that hasn’t needed
help at one time or another, and not only is The
Moore Center community strong, we recognize

that our greatest strength is that we know how to help each other. So, if you need
a hand with essentials, please reach out.

Request a $50 Visa Card

Covid-19 Testing at Pease
Anthem Blue Cross and
Blue Shield in New
Hampshire is partnering
with ConvenientMD to open
a Drive-Thru COVID-19
Testing Site at Pease.
Testing is available for
anyone - you don't have to
be an Anthem subscriber.

Anthem’s financial support will allow ConvenientMD to provide COVID-19 testing
on a much larger scale. The push to provide additional testing services is in
response to the unmet and growing need to identify COVID-19-positive patients
as the virus spreads.

More info...

A Guide to Surviving Financially as

https://moorecenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Important-Update-3-25-2020-Family-and-Staff-Support-Update.pdf
https://www.seacoastonline.com/news/20200331/convenientmd-to-open-drive-thru-coronavirus-testing-site-at-pease


the Bills Come Due
The coronavirus has dealt a financial
blow to millions of Americans and now
April's bills are coming due.

The good news is there is help available.
Reach out immediately to your mortgage
lender, student loan servicer or utility
provider to see what's available. Other
assistance, such as stimulus checks or
unemployment benefits, will take more
time. The bottom line is that you need to
take action to seek certain forms of relief.

This article offers help in navigating the biggest issues.

Read the full article here

How do you talk about COVID-19 to
people with intellectual disabilities?

Coronavirus is changing
people’s lives dramatically.
People can no longer take part
in activities outside the house,
meet with friends, go to work
or clubs or anything else that

involves groups of people. People can no longer visit elderly relatives, and
people’s families can no longer visit. Suddenly, the holiday someone you support
had been looking forward to is cancelled.

Read more

https://www.nytimes.com/aponline/2020/03/31/business/bc-us-virus-outbreak-financial-survival.html
https://www.openfuturelearning.org/blog/


Over-the-Counter Drugs Can now
Use Flexible Spending Account
Funds
One of the many components to the
CARES Act is that Over the
Counter (OTC) drugs and
medicines are now permanently
eligible for the FSA. This means that
employees will no longer need
doctors notes to pick up these
items. The OTC definition was also expanded to include menstrual care products.

New Telemedicine Benefit
There's a new telemedicine benefit
available to all NH residents. From
8am-4pm, ConvenientMD will be
offering virtual office visits. For anyone
that has Harvard Pilgrim, these visits

are covered in full.

More Info

NH Food Map
COVID-19 has both increased the need
for food resources and created an
environment in which they are more
difficult to obtain. This map is for those
in need of food resources, as well as
those looking to support sites with donations and volunteerism. Click below to see

https://convenientmd.com/


the NH Food Access Map. Thanks to the UNH Extension program for providing
this resource.

NH Food Access Map
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